
From:HUGHES.A6
Sent:Tue, 22 Dec 2015 09:47:08 +0000
To:planning.technical
Subject:Re: FW: Objection to size if Great Wilsey Park development
Importance:Normal

Dear Alexa

My address is 31 St Paul Drive, Kedington, Haverhill CB9 7HS. 

Many thanks

Adina Hughes

 

 

From: Adina 7 
Sent: 20 December 2015 19:58
To: Planning.Help
Subject: Objection to size if Grwat Wilsey Park development

 

To whom it may concern, 

Please can I  express my objection to the size of the proposed Great Wilsey  park development. I 
believe this will have  considerable negative impact on access to services of those already in 
Kedington (including my family) and Haverhill. I would like to  request implimentation of the 
Kedington action group  which include a  thicker woodland buffer with a woodland chase right 
of way along the development's perimeter. A woodland trust to manage  the  newly established 
woodlands. Enlargement  of the woodland neighbouring Wilsey farm, encompassing mature 
oaks. Areas of woodland  to be used for education  activities. Protection of the  ancient route 
between  Kedington and Haverhill wih thicker belt of trees.

Our village is very special and we see many  issues with such an ill  thoughtout expanse of 
housing in one place. transport to  areas of employment are already under pressure and the 
housing should be spread between all towns not just ours.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Adina  Hughes 

 

 



 

Sent from Samsung tablet
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